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Response made 8th February 2013. 

In order to meet the insulin pump targets set by Scottish Government, NHS Shetland 

would be expected to have four children under eighteen using pumps and six adults. 

We are on target to meet the position for both under eighteens and adults by the 

agreed dates. 
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